MUPY visited University of the Philippines Manila and University of Santo Tomas

Feb 25, 2013

Associate Professor Chuthamanee Suthisisang, Dean of Faculty of Pharmacy as well as Assistant
Professor Usa Chaikledkaew, Deputy Dean for International Relations, and Mahidol University
Administrative Board officially visited universities in the Philippines. In this occasion, Dean and
Deputy Dean for International Relations cordially visited the College of Pharmacy, University of the
Philippines Manila on February 26, 2013 and the Faculty of Pharmacy and Medical Technology,
University of Santo Tomas on February 27, 2013 in the Philippines. The objectives of the visit are

to have a study visit and discuss about the future collaboration in pharmacy education and research
as well the exchange of academic staff and students.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1039



